

St Robert of Newminster Catholic School and Sixth Form College



Head Teacher: Mr. D. Juric Chair of Governors: Mr. G. Moorhouse

19th March 2021

Dear Parents/ Carers and Yr13 Students

I previously told you that we would let you know this week of any subjects which were going to run any of their Year 13 assessments prior to Easter, in the final week of this term. The list of these subjects is below:

A Level French
A Level Politics
A Level Psychology
A Level Sociology
A Level Spanish

All other Year 13 assessments will be after Easter. There will also be further assessments in the above subjects after Easter too.

The assessments listed above will take place Monday to Thursday w/c 29 March. Teachers will give all the details required to students during the course of next week, but just to remind you that assessments will simply take place in classrooms, following students' normal lesson times. Students do not need to follow any particular assessment timetable. They should just attend lessons as normal all week, as per their usual timetable.

I wish all students good luck with these and any future assessments. Please continue to work hard and maintain your focus.

Yours faithfully

Mr D Juric Head Teacher

















